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MEMORANDUM FOR: Dr. Ragnar Rollefson, Director
International Scientific Affairs
Department of State

SUBJECT: AEC APPROVAL OF SUPPLEMENTS TO EXTENDED CONTRACT,
UNIVERSITY OF BRAZIL, RIO DE JANEIRO A
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Reference is made to my memorandum of July 16, 1964, "Extension
of Contract, University of Brazil, Rio de Janeiro."

This is Ao advise you that the USAEC has approved two supple-
ments £otalling $4,300 in support of the extended contract with
Dr. Penna-Franca discussed on the referenced memorandum. The
two supplements to the contract will be used in support of
equipping a new laboratory for cytogenic studies and travel and
visits in the U.S. for the project zoologist to consult with
AEC on radiocecology projects of interest and preparatory to
planning studies under the contract. Negotiation of the supple-
ments will be conducted with Dr. Penna-Franca by the AEC's

New York Office.
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